
-----Original Message----- 
From: Frank Nguyen [mailto:Frank.Nguyen@intusurg.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2006 5:52 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Intuitive Surgical Inc. Comments on Continuing Application 
Practice 

The Honorable Jon Dudas 
Under Secretarty of Commerce for Intellectual Property 
and Director of the United States Patent and Trademark Office 
Mail Stop--Comments Patents 
P.O. Box 1450 
Alexdandria, VA 22313-1450 

Dear Sir: 
  Attached please find the comments of Intuitive Surgical, Inc. on the proposed 
"Changes to Practice for Continuint Applications, RCE Practice, and Applications 
Containing Patentably Indistinct Claims." 

  We are grateful for the opportunity to provide our comments and would 
appreciate a confirmation of your receipt of our comments. 

 <<Intuitive Surgical AB93 Comments.pdf>>  

Regards, 

Frank Nguyen 
Vice President of IP & Licensing 
Intuitive Surgical Inc. 
950 Kifer Road 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086 
Phone (408) 523-2129 
Fax (408) 523-1390 
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